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Dear Regional Executive Director Claudio:

This is in reference to the letter from the Office of the Sangguniang Panlungsod of Puerto 
Princesa City furnishing the Natural Resources Development Corporation (NRDC) a copy of 
Resolution No. 1656-2022, authorizing City Mayor Lucilo R. Bayron to sign the proposed 
Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) on the retrieval and disposition of fallen/uprooted trees 
due to Typhoon Odette covering the forestland of northern part of Palawan.

On behalf of NRDC, the undersigned is respectfully forwarding the letter and attachments for 
reference and appropriate action.

For coordination on this matter, we have assigned Ms. Lora Abengoza you may contact us at 
records.nrdc@gmail.com or (8)880-2136.

Thank you very much and keep safe.

Very truly yours.
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